
Beztak Companies 
Uptown Ann Arbor LLC 
 

31731 Northwestern Hwy, Suite 250W, Farmington Hills, MI  48334 
 
 
 
Dear Supervisor Grewal, 
 
We are the owners of the Uptown Ann Arbor mixed-use development, located at the corner of Ann Arbor-
Saline Road and Oak Valley Drive.  We are writing to express our disapproval towards the possible 
relocation of the proposed Township Park, located at the corner of Oak Valley and Waters Rd.   We feel 
that a relocation of the park will be detrimental to our neighborhood.  The Ann Arbor-Saline / Oak Valley 
Neighborhood was designed by the Township to be an area of density, and access to the Township Park 
by the greatest number of people was always a central goal for this neighborhood.  Relocating the Park 
away from the greatest sources of density, foot traffic and commerce, towards an area of low-density 
homes, runs counter to the goals that the Township has set for this area, dating back to the time when 
the Park was purchased several years ago. 
 
In addition, our residents have moved into Uptown Ann Arbor with the expectation of the Park being right 
next door.  The ability to walk to the park was supposed to be a great amenity for our residents to enjoy.  
A relocation of the Park would make accessing the Park much more difficult for our residents.   
  
We hope that you will take our views into account as the process for the proposed relocation moves 
forward.  Thank you for letting us voice our opinions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samuel Beznos 
Manager 
Uptown Ann Arbor LLC 



Pittsfield Charter Township 
 

6201 West Michigan Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI 48108 
Phone: (734) 822-3135  Fax: (734) 944-6103 

Website: www.pittsfield-mi.gov 
 

Office of the Supervisor 
 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Whom It May Concern  
 
FROM: Mandy Grewal, Supervisor 
 
DATE:  June 1, 2021  
 
SUBJECT: Medical Leave  
 
   
 
Since taking office as Pittsfield Township’s Supervisor in November 2008, I have worked tirelessly - 
in partnership with all relevant stakeholders, including and most importantly, Pittsfield residents - to 
promote inclusivity and respect (equity) along with fiscal and environmental sustainability in a fully 
transparent manner. This has required my availability, 24/7, and I have committed myself to that in 
order to work with our team to Set the Gold Standard in Public Service, a motto I adopted in 2009. 
 
In these past 12.5 years, I have excused myself from my 24/7 availability a handful of times (2013, 
2017, and April 2021) for about a week each time in order to attend to personal emergencies. 
However, at this time and for the first time, I am going to be on medical leave for the next few 
weeks. During this time, I will continue working with my team to ensure provision of excellent 
public and customer service. However, I will not be available 24/7 during the month of June as I 
take time to attend to medical issues. 
 
In the interim, if there is an urgent Township issue that I can help with please let me know and I will 
do my best to assist in any way I can. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your understanding and continued partnership. 
 

http://www.pittsfield-mi.gov/
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